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PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  August 27, 2020 

United Way of St. Clair County Approves Grant for Legal Services 

United Way of St. Clair County (UWSCC) announces the granting of funds for Lakeshore Legal Aid through 

their Emergency Services Fund ~ COVID-19 Relief.  Lakeshore Legal Aid has identified that, due to the 

pandemic, there is an increased need of their services for both survivors of domestic violence and survivors 

of sexual assault.  Their request for a grant was made in hopes of lessening the survivors’ hardships by 

providing free services while they are recovering and getting back on their feet.  The awarded funds will 

provide subsidized legal services for this rising number of individuals so they can get the help they need.  

Visit lakeshorelegalaid.org to learn more about the services they provide. 

 

UWSCC has designated funds available to help organizations address unique needs specific to COVID-19 in 

St. Clair County.  New contributors to this fund include Comcast Financial Agency Corporation.  Thanks to 

this additional support, UWSCC is able to continue to address unforeseeable, unique needs in the community 

that are rooted in the COVID-19 pandemic.  These funds are intended to help address emergency needs of 

organizations while assuring financial support is available to aid in future recovery efforts.  UWSCC is focused 

on maintaining accountability by utilizing the volunteer COVID-19 Emergency Response Committee to review 

COVID-19 funding proposals that are submitted through an online process.  To learn more and apply for 

funding, visit: uwstclair.org/EmergencyServicesFund-Covid-19-ReliefAid. 

 

UWSCC recommends all individuals with any type of need to dial 2-1-1, or (888) 636-4211, to be connected 

with available information and resources.  Please remember, many organizations have staff working from 

home and require individuals to leave a phone message.  Visit uwstclair.org/HealthFirst for more household 

resources. 

# # # Ends # # # 

 

 

For further information, please contact:  Brent Gillette - Executive Director 

           bgillette@uwstclair.org       810.985.8169 ext.118 

Note to Editor:  Please use the attached photo with the release. 

 

About United Way of St. Clair County 

The United Way of St. Clair County was founded in 1924.  Its mission is to mobilize the community of St. Clair County to 

raise funds and resources to meet identified human service needs with the highest level of accountability and 

community involvement.  For more information, visit www.uwstclair.org. 
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